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Newborn Screening Bulletin 2025-7 

Notice: Potential Temporary OLIS and BORN Disruption 
 
We have identified a temporary issue that may affect the timely transmission of results from NSO to the Ontario 
Laboratories Information System (OLIS) and the Better Outcomes Registry & Network Ontario (BORN) starting 
today, September 29. We are actively working to resolve this issue and will follow up with an update on the 
resolution of this issue by Friday, October 3rd.  

We kindly ask that you refrain from submitting non-urgent requests for newborn screening reports for infants 
screened during this period until the issue is resolved. Please also note that screen-positive infants will continue 
to be referred during this time, as per our usual processes. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to the timely collection and shipping of newborn screening samples. Please do 
not hesitate to reach out with any questions. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Newborn Screening Ontario 
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